< INoKia dhanghai Bell Co. Ltd.>
< No. 388, Ninggiao Rd. Pilot Free Trade Zone, Shanghai, China >

Date: 2018-04-02

To:

Federal Communication Commission
Authorization and Evaluation Division
7435 Qakland Mills Road

Columbia, MD 21048

SUBJECT: Request for Class II Permissive Change for FCC ID: 2ADZRG240W-C

The product, GPON ONU, has been granted by FCC dated 04/02/2018, FCC ID:
2ADZRG240W-C, Pursuant to FCC §2.1043, we, Nokia Shanghai Bell Co. Ltd., would like
to modify the authorized equipment for below changes:

The applicant added the frequency range band II, band III, after reassessment, all items
were re-tested. And add the DFS report.

Except for the changes above, no other modification is performed. There is no hardware
or electrical modification made to the applying transmitter itself.

We would like to certify the additional of certified FCC ID: 2ADZRG240W-C as a Class II
Permissive Change in this device.

Thank you for your attention in this matter.

Please contact me if you have any question.

Sincerely,

Signed:

Name / Title: Liguo Leng /Hardware Consultant Engineer

Company: Nokia Shanghai Bell Co. Ltd.

Address: No. 388, Ninggiao Rd. Pilot Free Trade Zone, Shanghai, China
Phone: 86-21-38434963

Fax: 86-21-38430001-1119

E-Mail: liguo.leng@nokia-sbell.com



